
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

F.7-16(3)/ECE/PEnE-E/2024-2                                                                         Date: 06 November 2024 

       

  

NOTIFICATION 

Postponement of Ph.D. Entrance Examination in ECE (PEnE-E) – 2024 

 

With reference to Ph.D. Entrance Examination Notification No.                      

F.7-16(3)/ECE/PEnE-E/2024-1(A), dated 1st November 2024, all concerned 

candidates are hereby informed that the Ph.D. Entrance Examination for the 

Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering, originally 

scheduled for 7th November 2024, has been postponed due to the prevailing 

situation at NEHU, Shillong. A new date for the examination will be announced 

in due course. 

 

                                        
                                     Sd/- 

Chairman 
 PhD (ECE) Admission Committee 2024 

 

 


